
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

As you may be aware, this half term we will be launching our new KS2 Gardening Club. As 
part of the activities we are carrying out, we are hoping to create a vibrant habitat for our 
local wildlife. 
 
Continuing on from where Sir David Attenborough left off with his recent Wild Isles 
documentary, we are joining in the Country File Wild Britain initiative and creating random 
acts of kindness for our wildlife. We are hoping to create a variety of habitats including: bug 
hotels, brush piles, bird feeders and aquatic areas. In order to do this, and create as little 
waste as possible, we were hoping that you may be able to donate some of the materials 
that we require. A list of the type of materials we would appreciate can be found below:  
 

 Pallets 

 Waste wood 

 Bricks/stone 

 Large pebbles 

 Hedge/tree trimmings 

 Branches/dried sticks 

 Dried leaves 

 Bamboo canes 

 Plant pots 

 Plastic water bottles 

 Plastic containers (large enough to create a small pond) 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we hope you are eager to see what we create 
with all of your kind donations.  
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Dalby 


